
OVERVIEW: 

RCTC, in cooperation with the Federal Highway Administration and Caltrans, 

is completing the final design phase and preparing for construction of the 
Interstate 215 Placentia Avenue Interchange in Perris. This interchange is 
“Construction Package #1” of RCTC’s future Mid County Parkway Project,  
which will provide a new 16-mile east-west transportation corridor between 

San Jacinto and Perris.

The interchange project is designed to improve mobility on I-215 by 
enhancing operations and providing another access point to and from I-215 
in Perris.

The project will:

• Add new ramps east and west of I-215 at Placentia Avenue, modify
E. Frontage Road, widen the existing Placentia Avenue overcrossing, and 
widen Placentia Avenue between Harvill Avenue and Indian Avenue,

• Improve operations and access to I-215, reduce traffic congestion, and
improve travel flow at adjacent I-215 interchanges, and

• Enhance air quality and reduce energy consumption.

For more project information call 951.787.7141 or email info@rctc.org.  

PROJECT STATUS: PRE-CONSTRUCTION

www.rctc.org@TheRCTC

LOCATION:

I-215 Placentia Avenue 
Perris

CONSTRUCTION: 
Anticipated to begin 
spring 2020 

INVESTMENT:
Estimated $65 million
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